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Term 4, Week 6 Newsletter 
 

 

 
From the Principal’s Desk 

Welcome to Week 6 

Last week was a very busy and successful event-filled week at Chertsey! In the lead up to Week 5, our staff were creating 
and seeking resources and learning sequences that would benefit their class and the classes of their colleagues, as well 
as organising our school events of: NAIDOC Week, Remembrance Day and the Year 6 Mini Fair. With three large and 
significant events held in the one week, our staff are to be commended upon their continual commitment and team 
approach in providing the best learning opportunities for our students. Our students are lucky to have a wonderful team of 
teaching and non-teaching staff who put our students first.  
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Mrs Baldwin’s Wall of Fame 

My shout-out this fortnight goes to our entire student population, our amazing students! Wednesday’s Remembrance Day 
highlighted to me the fantastic knowledge and respect that our students have for such a significant memorial observance. 
Every one of our students showed complete respect by standing in silence, listening to our student leaders, and Mitchell F 
play the revere and National Anthem.  

 

Have a great fortnight!  

 

Sarah Baldwin 

Principal 

 

“Excellence isn’t being the best; it’s doing your best.” - unknown 
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Year 6 Mini Fair 

On Friday, 13th November, Year 6 held their annual Mini Fair. It was a wonderful morning full of fun! Year 6 students ran a 
variety of stalls including a water slide, flower plotting stall and obstacle courses. At the end of the Mini Fair, students 
enjoyed a yummy sausage sizzle lunch. All of the money raised goes towards the Year 6 farewell dinner. A big thank you 
to Year 6 students, families and teachers for your support of this fun event. A big thank you to K-5 and teachers for your 
support of the Year 6 Mini Fair. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stage 3 Camp 

In Week 3 of this term, Stage 3 went to Camp Toukley for a fun day of camp activities. Students participated in BMX 
activities, a high ropes course and a really exciting crate climbing challenge. A big thank you to Mr McLeod for organising 
this great event. 
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K6T’s CAMP TOUKLEY ADVENTURE 
 

 

 
 

I enjoyed going to camp Toukley with 
stage 3. My favourite activity at camp 
was the high ropes. I liked it because I 
got to go up high and go on the flying fox. 
Lunch was great and I ate a chicken 
burger with my friends. The bus ride was 
long but I looked out the window at the 
view and I saw a kangaroo. Camp was 
fun!!! 

Taitem K6T 

At camp Toukley I liked the 
crate climbing. It was fun when 
I got to swing and hang. I ate 
burgers and cake.  It was fun! 

Zach K6T 

This term most of Stage 3 got the 
opportunity to go on a camp to Camp 
Toukley. My favourite thing was the 
crate climb. I didn’t enjoy the BMX bike 
riding because the seats uncomfortable. 
Lunch was good as well. Firstly, we did 
BMX riding then we had morning tea. 
After that we did crate climbing. Then 
we had lunch. Second lastly, we did 
high ropes and lastly, we had afternoon 
tea. It was a great camp! 

David K6T 

 

  

 

At camp Toukley, my favourite 
thing was the crate climbing. I 
swung in the air. In the afternoon 
I ate a chicken burger. I had fun 
at camp Toukley! 

Jazmyne K6T 

 

This term, we went to camp. In camp, 
we did 3 activities. Crate climbing, BMX 
Riding, and High ropes.In the middle of 
all of the activities we went inside to eat. 
Firstly, we ate a cookie and fruit. Next it 
was Cheeseburgers. After that we had 
fruit and cake.My favourite activity was 
BMX riding because High ropes was 
scary and I really hurt myself on crate 
climbing. I hurt my knees! 

Blake K6T 

 

This term we joined stage 3 at camp Toukley and we participated in 3 activities. Favourite activity was crate climbing 
because I got to hang out with my friends and it was challenging. I had a great day! 

Ziek K6T 
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Headstart 

The children had a lovely time at Headstart this week. Session 3 ran very smoothly with the enjoyment of 
learning how to count numbers and playing games – all things to do with Mathematics! 

  



WILLOW ROAD, SPRINGFIELD PHONE: 02 4325 3963  

Chertsey Primary School Newsletter  
 

Willow Road, Springfield   Phone: 02 4325 3963 

Chertsey Primary School PBL Focus 
Be Respectful    Be Responsible    Be Your Best 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Be Respectful 

• Look and listen to the teacher. Always listen to the teacher on your class and follow ALL instructions 
respectfully. 

• Inside voices. Communicate calmly and maintain a calm and quiet classroom when learning. 
• Say please and thank you. Always use friendly and respectful talk with all teachers that teach your class. 
• Pay attention and cooperate. In classroom and playground lessons with all teachers. 

 

Be Responsible 

• Right place, right time. Always be safe when at school and go directly to the teacher on your class during 
learning time and when called. 

• Be honest. Try your best in class and on the playground, follow the rules and be respectful to all teachers who 
teach your class. 

• Stay with your class. Show all teachers who teach your class the class rules and behaviour expectations. 
• Represent Chertsey positively. Display our Chester values to all teachers that teach and visit at our school. 

 

Be Your Best 

• Be ready to learn. Be prepared, have what you need and be eager to learn from all teachers. 
• Be an active participant. Participate in all class and school activities with a keen, respectful and positive 

attitude.  
• Keep yourself calm. Use your mindfulness skills when you need them and let teachers know what Zone you are 

in and how they can help you. 
• Get along with others. Always show respectful behaviour and communication to all teachers on your class 

 

We would love for you to continue these discussions at home so our students can continue to follow and practise 
our PBL values during daily transitions with pride and success. 

This week in PBL we 
are learning about… 

Being Respectful 
To all teachers that visit 
and teach at Chertsey 

Primary school 
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PEER SUPPORT  

at Chertsey Primary School  
 
Week 6 
In this week’s Peer Support session, the children will be exploring how to join groups and how to accept others into their 
friendship group. The activities will give the children a chance to practise these skills, as well as how to say no in a 
respectful way, cope with being told no and inviting others to join them. Encourage your child to discuss with you the 
importance of saying no to people in a respectful way so that they don’t lose friends. Also discuss with your child various 
options they have at school if they should find themselves without anyone to play with during break time.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hey everybody! As you know, on the 30th October, (Friday Week 3) the WWF fundraiser went ahead, with face painting, 
cupcakes, cookies, and mufti. We’re excited to announce that it was a huge success, and we raised $427.70. I’d like to 
thank all of you for donations and also buying treats and face painting, as it helped a lot to raise that amount of money.  

Amber A, Minister for Environment  
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FUNDRAISER 
On Friday the 27th (week 7) at lunch 1, I will be shaving Mr Mcleod’s head 
to raise money for Beanies for Brain Cancer. We will also be having a crazy 
hair day and mufti day for a gold coin donation. So don’t forget to bring 
your crazy hair and dress mufti, It will be a day to enjoy yourself and 
have some fun! 

Who ever has the crazyest hair in each stage will get a prize.  

Start doing your research!! 

Lucas Alce Minister for Leadership 
  

 

  

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.youtube.com%2Fwatch%3Fv%3DIW8kjSPri98&psig=AOvVaw1fnqPwQPYtHppo9yN6ikV6&ust=1605668753464000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCJD6zKLNiO0CFQAAAAAdAAAAABAD
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Changes to address or contact details 
 

Please notify the school as soon as possible 
if there are any changes to contact details, 

address and phone numbers. 

 Administering Medication at school 
 

When medication is needed to be 
administered at school, it is a departmental 
requirement that a form be filled out by the 

parent/Carer before we are able to 
administer medication. 

This includes Panadol and Nurofen. 
Please see the front office for the form. 

 

School Canteen 
 

The school canteen will 
be open Wednesday – 

Friday. 

P&C 
 

Meetings are held every 
second Tuesday of 

each month beginning 
at 6:30pm via zoom 

All welcome! 
 

School Banking 
 

School banking is every 
Tuesday. 

 
School banking is on 

hold until further notice. 

 

 Attendance 
 

Students with 100% 
attendance this fortnight

Students with 100% Students below 100%
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